
 

 
 

Kobett Metals 

 

January 15, 2021 

515 Westchester Drive 
Campbell, CA 95008 
408-371-5091 office 
408-879-0272 fax 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Our manufacturers and suppliers have notified us at Kobett Metals of another 
10% price increase across the board on most all our Gutter, Downspout, and 
Roof Metal products. Unfortunately, effective February 1, 2021 we must raise 
most of our prices 8% - 10%. 

We encourage our valued customers to take the time and project from your 
upcoming projects the materials that we provide, that you will be needing.  

Order now or before February 1st and we will lock in your price before the 
increase goes into effect. We can then hold your materials until you need it. Our 
team at Kobett Metals goal is to ensure that our customers are successful.  

Best regards, 

Kobett Metals 

 

 


